
9j – Representative  
 
In previous years, the Council has nominated a representative or representative to your organisation 
(Eckington Parish Over 60's Group). 
Although no nomination was made at our Annual Council in May, we are keen to know if your 
organisation would like the Council to now appoint a representative to it.  And if so, why would this 
be helpful to you? 
 
I would be grateful if you could let me have your response by 12pm on Monday 13 November 2023. 
This will enable us to consider any requests for representatives for Council to consider at its meeting 
on Monday 27 November 2023. 
 
Please let me know if you would like to discuss further or need any further information. 
 
Regards 
Alan 
 
Alan Maher 
Governance Manager 
North East Derbyshire District Council 
District Council Offices 
2013 Mill Lane, Wingerworth 
Chesterfield, S42 6NG 
 


